From: Douglas Janney

To: Todd Buttsworth
Subject: Firearms Legislation and Policy
Date: Tuesday, 2 October 2018 8:50:13 AM

The Secretary, Select Committee on Firearms Legislation and Policy

Parliament House ,Hobart

Further to what | sent to the MLC’s(see below) | make additional comments in response to
the add in the Advocate on the 291 September:-

There has been recent use of firearms in WA to murder family members!
I have read of firearms theft in other states.

The recent proposals to lengthen the period of time are inappropriate.

10/04/2018

MLC’s

I am a rate payer in the Municipality of the City of ||jfflf ' have read with considerable interest recent
articles in the paper (Advocate) about Gun reforms.

Rural Land owners already have firearms to use against fauna that damages their crops. Self loading
weapons unlocked in their vehicles — NO WAY.

What has improved in the control of firearms since 1996 —~NOTHING.

| am against any change to the Gun laws.

| ask that the review the Upper House is to undertake is very thorough.

Douglas Janney

Contact details as above





